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22nd March 2018 

 

 

Dear Parent         

Class of 2018 Leavers’ Ball 

We are delighted to announce that the Schools will be hosting the Ball at Aintree 

Racecourse on Friday 22nd June 2018. This celebration will mark the culmination of the 

Upper Sixth’s education at Merchant Taylors’ and we hope to provide a memorable evening 

for them to celebrate together with their friends, family and teachers, and to say a final 

farewell. 

This black tie occasion will be open to Upper Sixth students, their parents and guests. There 

will be a sparkling drinks reception on arrival, a three course meal and entertainment.  

Tickets will be priced at £55 for adults and guests and £45 for Upper Sixth students of MTS 

and will need to be booked onto tables in the groups you wish to sit with. Any guest who is 

under 18 will be expected to comply with current licensing laws in relation to consumption 

of alcohol at the event.  No guests under the age of 17 will be allowed to attend. 

Last year’s Ball was extremely successful and was a highlight of the school year. Please book 

early to avoid disappointment. The closing date for applications for tickets will be Friday 

11th May 2018. 

All bookings should be made online via the following link 

https://www.trybooking.co.uk/2437 

Yours sincerely 

               
Mrs L A Robinson                                    Mr D Williams 
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